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COVID-19: (AUSTRALIA) GOVERNMENT AND 
REGULATOR RESPONSES FOR SUPERANNUATION 
FUNDS AND FUND MANAGERS (UPDATED)

Date: 6 May 2020

By: Jim Bulling, Kane Barnett, Daniel Knight, Paul Faure

Many government and regulator initiatives are aimed at addressing COVID-19 issues with new responses and 
updates emerging almost daily. We have summarised those announcements (relevant to the Australia 
superannuation and funds management industry) in our Regulatory Relief Table.

Information is changing quickly and the link to this table will be updated as more updates are made.

We hope you find this information valuable and welcome your feedback at any time.
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This publication/newsletter is for informational purposes and does not contain or convey legal advice. The 
information herein should not be used or relied upon in regard to any particular facts or circumstances without first 
consulting a lawyer. Any views expressed herein are those of the author(s) and not necessarily those of the law 
firm's clients.

https://files.klgates.com/files/112199_asic_apra_regulatory_relief_table.pdf

